From: Little, Stephen M. 
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2016 12:09 PM
To: Collazo, Ana
Subject: Fw: Dubai Chief's Conference

Ana, I was invited to be a guest speaker at the "6th Annual Fire Safety Technology Forum UAE" in Dubai on April 27, 2016. This event was hosted by the Dubai Civil Defense which provided air fair and hotel accommodations. I flew round trip via Emirates air, leaving on April 25 and returning on April 29. I stayed at the "Intercontinental Dubai-Festival City" hotel and conference center on April 26, 27 & 28.

When I returned home, I realized there was a gift included with the conference literature. It was an "Apple I-pad" that apparently was given to all the guest speakers. I contacted the Dubai conference coordinator to return it and he indicated that the gift was a token of UAE gratitude and was unique to the event. He suggested if I could not keep it, donate it to a charitable cause. So I am going to donate it to the "Fire Museum of Greater Chicago" which is a 501(C)3 charitable organization. 

Respectfully,

Stephen Little

